
The following is a summary of items submitted as a May 2010 monthly update. 

 Well Installation (MW-41): Installation in progress and should be finished this week. 
Artesian conditions not nearly as pronounced at MW-35. Detection of 1,1 DCE will 
warrant additional horizontal delineation after geophysical data is collected and 
analyzed. 

 Extraction Wells (EW-1 and EW-2): MW-33 (EW-1) will be extended to 450 feet 
and EW-2 will be installed to 300 feet. These wells will be installed following 
installation of MW-41.  

 Surface Water Monitoring: The third round of surface water monitoring is planned 
for the week of May 24, 2010. Thus far, none of the offsite detections have been 
above SCDHEC surface water screening levels. 

 Groundwater Monitoring: The second quarter groundwater monitoring and 
residential well sampling is planned for the week of May 24, 2010. 

 Interim Measures: Work Plan is under review and scheduled for submittal within 
the next week. Ongoing evaluation of system hydraulics may warrant an alternate 
approach for extraction well construction. 

 Geophysical Logging: Geophysics work is planned for MW-38, MW-39, MW-41, 
MW-42 and EW-2 in June 2010. 

 Overburden Sampling: Overburden groundwater sampling by is planned for MW-
38, MW-39, MW-41 and MW-42 in June 2010. 

 


